No.28-1/2013-TS-II
Government of India
Ministry of Human Resource Development
Department of Higher Education

Technical Section-ll
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Shastri Bhawan, New Delhi 110115.
Date : 18.02.2013

To,
Shri Arun Saini
The Indian Institution of Engineers (IIE)
H-66, Engineers Bhawan
South Extension, Part-I
Delhi - 110049
Subject : Recognition of Indian Institution of Engineers (1IE) courses for
taking admission for higher studies and valid in Govt. or PSU jobs in
India & Abroad.
Sir,
Please refer to your letter dated 27.1.2013 on the subject mentioned
above.
2. In this regard, it is mentioned that the Department has recently issued an

O.M dated 06.12.2012 regarding equivalence and recognition of qualifications
which is self explanatory (copy enclosed). It is clearly mentioned in point (iv) of
para 1 that statutory regulators should review the fresh proposals/ extension as
per their statute and regulations.

Yours faithfully,

(Arun Kumar)
Under Secretary
Encl. as above :



